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Orchard Park Middle School PTO Newsletter

Stay Informed for 2023-2024!  

OPMS PTO Meeting 
Schedule for 2023-24 

  

  9/18/23        9:00am-11:00am  
10/16/23        9:00am-11:00am 
  11/6/23        9:00am-11:00am  
    1/8/24        9:00am-11:00am  
  2/12/24        9:00am-11:00am   
  3/11/24        9:00am-11:00am 
  4/15/24        9:00am-11:00am  
  5/13/24        9:00am-11:00am 

Meetings will be held in the OPMS 
Library 

Photo by OPMS Tech Dept

World Affairs Club, Washington 
DC Trip 

Eighth grade students that have enrolled in this year’s 
Washington trip will be traveling on May 3-5, 2024.  

Roommates and chaperones have all been determined 
and we are moving forward with all the details.   

Reminder that Permission and Medical Forms are due 
to your child’s  chaperone by Monday, March 25th.  
There will be a parent meeting held on April 15, at 

6pm in the Middle School auditorium.  Parents should 
plan on attending as they will meet their child’s 

chaperone and be informed on all the trip details.  It is 
not necessary for students to attend 

If there are any questions regarding the trip, please 
contact Mrs. Sanchez via email at:  

ksanchez@opschools.org 

mailto:ksanchez@opschools.org
mailto:ksanchez@opschools.org
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“Despite the forecast, live 
like it’s spring.” 

~Lily Pulitzer

News from the classroom:
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Attention Parents of 8th Graders!
The OPHS PTO is looking to fill several open positions for the 2024-2025 school
year. We really need your help! Please consider sitting on a committee or
chairing an event. See something interesting but don’t want to do it alone? Grab
a friend and chair it together! Questions regarding position description or to
nominate yourself, please contact Jen Domzalski, Nominating Chair at
jmdomzalski@hotmail.com Thank you!

Open PTO Positions for the 2024-25 School Year:
Two-Year Term:
President
Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary
Nominating Chair
Newsletter Editor
STAP-Comm Rep - (1) open position
BET Rep - (1) open position
ILC Rep - (2) open positions
Freshman Orientation Chair - Parent of an incoming freshman
Staff Appreciation Lunch Chair
Fall Homecoming Refreshments Chair
Winter Homecoming Refreshments Chair
National Honor Society Induction Reception Chair
Society of Science Scholars Reception Chair
Senior Class Assistants (2) open positions - One year term
Post Prom Chair - One year term

Thank you in advance! Any amount of help is greatly appreciated!
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Orchard Park Middle School PTO 

February 12, 2024 

9:00AM | Meeting called to order by Tara Womble

In Attendance 

Tara Womble         Erin Homer Jon Wolf Jen Domzalski
Kathy Bielecki     Jennifer Kellington Tina Caruana Andrea McGrath
Amy Burkett        Susan McNeill          Maryanne Baumgartner
                     

Call to Order, Welcome & Introductions 

Principal’s Report- Presented by Mr. Wolf 

• A candidate has been put forth for the principal position at the OPMS. If approved, the new principal will start 
after Spring Break.

8th Grade Celebration Discussion- Mr. Wolf on Behalf of the Event Student Council 

• After conducting a poll of the 8th grade class, 80% of the students said that they prefer not having a dance & 
putting the dance funds toward the Daybreak Celebration. 57% of the students said that if there was a dance, they 
would not attend. Some of the activities the students would like to have included in the Daybreak Celebration are 
a bounce house ($1,700), a photo booth ($450) and ice cream ($1,000).

Allergy Presentation- Andrea McGrath, Amy Burkett, Tina Caruana 

• The Allergy Moms presented food allergy tips for PTOs. They all have children with allergies and they have been 
meeting with the school district in order to bring awareness of allergies. They advocate for the inclusion and 
safety of students with allergies. 1 in 13 kids are affected by the Top 9 Allergens as well as gluten, milk & others. 
When food is available at PTO sponsored events, in order for all students to be safely included, it is helpful to 
have a list of student allergies, designate an allergen free table & use a teal tablecloth, have signs listing any 
allergens in the food being served, indicate if there will be allergy friendly foods on event flyers, ask outside food 
vendors to provide lists of allergens as well as allergy friendly food options.

• At the OPHS, they are working with the school to have a list of kids with allergies and medical conditions 
available at school dances so if something happens, they know of the issues. They also request that a nurse is at 
school events in case of a student emergency.   

PTO Teachers Representative Report- Mrs. Baumgartner 

• If a teacher grant request is above $75.00, it must be presented to the School Board for approval.
• One new teacher grant request was presented. Margaret Staebell has a request for 10 cordless microscopes. The 

current microscopes have been in use for 20 to 30+ years. The NYS lab requires students to observe specimens 
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that are more difficult to focus & require equipment with greater visual acuity. The purchase would benefit 7th & 
8th grade students (primarily 8th grade). The microscopes cost $229 each, so the request is for $2,290 or less 
depending on the status of an additional request for a grant to help with the purchase.
Mr. Wolf is going to inquire with the School District to see if they can help with the funding. The request is being 
temporarily held until more information is available. 

Treasurer’s Report- Jennifer Kellington 

• Treasurer’s Report from January 9, 2024 through February 12, 2024 is attached.
• A check from the Citrus Sale is expected to be received this week & the ongoing School Supply Sale funds will 

also be checked this week.

President’s Report- Tara Womble 

• The grant request from Mr. Bischof has been fulfilled.
• The School Board will vote on the two remaining grant requests at their meeting next month.
• The elementary schools have been asked to post the open Membership Toolkit position for the new school year. 

Committee Reports 

• Spring Book Fair (03/07/2024 to coincide with the STEAM Expo)- Jennifer Kellington & Susan McNeill: 
The Book Fair will run from 5:30pm to 8:30pm, which is just before the STEAM Expo starts & runs a bit after the 
Expo ends, to allow students & families enough time to enjoy both events. We are waiting to hear from the Tech 
Department where in the school we can set up the Fair. We are working with Scholastic. Flyers will be available 
to all students in their homerooms. Once we sell $3,500 at the event, we can start receiving cash instead of 
Scholastic Dollars. We need to sell over $6,000 of merchandise at the Fair to reach the budgeted income of $1,500 
in cash. We currently have $1,023 in Scholastic Dollars from previous Fairs that can be spent. These funds can be 
used to purchase library bound books for the library that have a lifetime warranty on the bindings. We can also 
look to fulfill teacher grant requests with Scholastic Dollars. We will wait until after the March 7th Book Fair 
before deciding how the Scholastic Dollars should be spent.

• Spring Fun Nights: There is not an 8th Grade Spring Activity Night since they will have their Daybreak 
Celebration on June 7th. The 6th & 7th Grade Activity Night is being held on May 10th. The budget for this event 
needs to be increased from $1,800 to $2,600. A vote was taken & the increase was approved. There will not be a 
Spring Fun Night for the 7th grade going forward since the 7th Grade also has a Field Day in the spring.

• Color Run (5/17/24)-Tiffany Hsu & Jonelle Smith: The track at S. Davis has been pulled up & it is not yet 
known if it will be back in place in time for this event. It was also discussed if the event should be open to the 
entire school district or just the OPMS community.

• Building Effectiveness Team (BET)- Kathy Bielecki.

- Signage for parking time restrictions in the front loop of the school was discussed.
- There is currently only one printer for students to use in the library and they are looking into getting a second 

printer.
- Discussions continued regarding ways to increase PTO Membership. The idea of allowing people to join for 

free but inviting them to make a donation to the PTO, instead of requiring a $5 membership fee, was 
discussed.

Meeting Adjourned  

February 12, 2024 at 10:22AM in the Orchard Park Middle School Cafeteria. 
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Orchard Park Athletics - Spring 2024 season timeline and due dates
Click to view sports offered and coaches

Online sports registration will be available for Varsity, JV & Freshman levels from Feb. 12th-March 7th
Online sports registration will be available for the Modified level & Unified from Feb. 26th-March. 21st

Click to view the online athletic registration process
***failure to register by the above dates will affect an athlete’s eligibility for tryouts

** VALID PHYSICALS MUST BE DATED MARCH 1, 2023 OR AFTER**

Tuesday, 2/27/24 – High School sports physicals from 2:00-2:30pm in the HS Health Office.
– Middle School sports physicals from 2:30-3:00pm in the MS Health Office.

Thursday, 3/7/24 – 5:00 pm in HS Gym - Mandatory Varsity, JV and Freshman Spring Coaches
meeting with Athletic Director.

– 5:30pm Varsity, JV and Freshman Spring Season Parent and Athlete
Meeting in OPHS Gym.

Monday, 3/11/24 – All Varsity, JV and Freshman tryouts/practices begin.

Tuesday, 3/19/24 – 5:00 pm in MS Aud - Mandatory Modified Spring Coaches meeting with
Athletic Director.

– 5:30pm Modified Spring Season Parent and Athlete Meeting in OPMS Aud.

Monday, 3/25/24 – All Modified and Unified Basketball tryouts/practices begin.

(Please see Athletics pg. of the OPCSD Website for “First Day Information”)

Spring 2024 Athletic Placement Process (APP) due dates

**A New York State program that permits exceptional student athletes to participate on an
athletic team beyond their grade placement

ONLY FOR 7TH AND 8TH GRADE STUDENTS WHO ARE LOOKING TO PLAY A HIGH SCHOOL LEVEL SPORT

Please visit APP for more details

Friday, 2/23/24 – APP Parent Permission forms are due in the Athletic Office.

Tuesday, 2/27/24 – APP Physical Maturity Exams from 2:30-3:00pm in MS Health Office (You must
have submitted the APP Parent Permission form by 2/23.
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Quaker Athletics Booster Club 
Membership Form

The Quaker Athletics Booster Club is a group of parent volunteers that work to support
the athletes of the Orchard Park School District. QABC raises money to help provide
equipment, training, officials, etc. that is not covered in the athletic budget. We are
always looking for new volunteers to grow our group. The more people we have, the
more we can do.  If you would like more information or want to get involved, please

contact Tim Fischer (President) at Timmyfish8@yahoo.com.
      Scan our QR to visit our website, register, and pay online for membership. 

www.quakerboosters.com. 
Like us on Facebook: Quaker Athletics Booster Club & follow us on Twitter

@OPBoosterClub

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   PLEASE CUT HERE - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Name: ___________________________________________Phone Number: __________________________
 

Address: _________________________________ Town: ____________________ Zip Code: _____________
 

E-mail address: ___________________________________________________________________________
 

I would like to add my name to your volunteer list.             ___Yes       ___No
 

SPORT(s) involved in: __________________________________________________________________
 

                                                             Membership Levels:    White $25.00
                                                                                                        Maroon $50.00
                                                                                                        Silver $100.00
                                                                                                        Platinum $200.00
                                                              Total Amount Enclosed $ __________

                                         
                                   Checks payable to : QUAKER ATHLETICS BOOSTER CLUB

                                      OPHS Main Office
                                     4040 Baker Road

                                                 Orchard Park, NY 14127
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The Orchard Park Visual Arts Boosters is a non-profit
organization of dedicated parents, teachers and community
members who value and support visual art opportunities for the
youth of our community.

The goal and objectives for the boosters are:
● Provide additional learning opportunities for students.
● Fund events and field trips that expose our youth to art and artists.
● Support the efforts of our students through art displays and exhibitions.

Please help support the visual arts boosters by becoming a member.

Membership for the school year is $10.00. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!
A membership covers all members of your household.

VISIT WWW. OPVAB.COM for more information

------------------------- PLEASE CUT HERE (save top portion as your receipt) ----------------------------

First Name: ___________________ Last Name: _____________________________________

Address:  ____________________________________________________________________

City:  ___________________________________  State:  ____________  Zip:  _____________

Home Phone: ____________________________   Cell:   ______________________________

Email: _______________________________________________________________________

Please list member names and information below (if applicable).

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

Member Name ______________________  School: ________________ Grade Level: ______

* Please make checks payable to: Orchard Park Visual Arts Boosters
Please return form to: Orchard Park Middle School

60 South Lincoln Ave.
Orchard Park, NY 14127

Visit opvab.com or use the qr code for memberships and more information.
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